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February 6, 2025
To whom It May Concern:
I am writing to extend my heartfelt thanks for awarding the generous grant to supply pencils and pencil sharpeners for my classroom, as well as the classrooms of my fellow science teachers. Your support has made a remarkable difference for both my students and my colleagues, especially considering the challenges many of our students face due to economic hardship.
With this grant our classrooms are now fully equipped with pencils and sharpeners, allowing all students to focus on their learning without the distractions or frustrations caused by missing or broken supplies. Many of our students come from families facing financial difficulties, so ensuring that they have the tools they need to succeed has helped level the playing field and promoted a more equitable learning environment.
The impact has been felt not just by my own students, but by the students of the three other science teachers who have also benefited from this generous donation. Our classrooms are more organized, and students can immediately begin their assignments without delay, knowing that they have the proper materials. This small but significant gesture has helped improve classroom efficiency, foster student engagement, and support our mission to provide the best education possible for all students.
Once again, thank you for your generous support. We are incredibly grateful for the opportunity you’ve provided us to enhance the learning experience for our students. Your investment in our classrooms truly makes a difference.
Sincerely,
Amie Grant
7th Grade Science Teacher
Immokalee Middle School

